
Termination of Fire Prevention Order  
Northern California District, Applegate Field Office 
CA-320-22-01 
 

Pursuant to 43 CFR §9212.1 and §9212.2, the prohibitions listed in Fire Prevention Order No. 
CA-320-22-01 regarding fire restrictions applicable to the Applegate Field Office, issued on 
Monday, August 1, 2022 is hereby rescinded on Monday, October, 3, 2022 at 12:01 a.m.  

You can view current fire restriction information for BLM California at 
https://www.blm.gov/programs/public-safety-and-fire/fire-and-aviation/regional-
info/california/fire-restrictions. 

The year-round BLM California Fire Order CA910-2020-001 is still applicable on all BLM-
managed lands within California and can be viewed at https://on.doi.gov/2YegKJF 

For information regarding this termination, please call the Applegate Field Office at (530) 233-
4666, Monday to Friday 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
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Craig R. Drake 
Field Manager 
BLM Applegate Field Office 
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